
As a neighbor, citizen and kayaker living along the shores of the Willamette river, I can attest to the destruction and break down of 
life and land as a result of wake boats.   Please support this bill to continue our movement in the direction of sustainable life along 
this incredible resource that we’ve been given.  We Must remember that our stewardship of this land will have unending benefits for 
us in the future.   Our forward vision of protection of our lands and waterways is essential to the existence of all living beings.  Thank 
you for joining us in support of SB 857.

Eileen and Mel Coffey

Oak Grove


